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fracking inquiry

From: Richard Stanford <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 2:36 PM

To: fracking inquiry

Cc: chief.minister at nt.gov.au; minister.fyles at nt.gov.au; minister.vowles at nt.gov.au;
minister.moss at nt.gov.au

Subject: Written submission on the NT Fracking Inquiry draft Final Report

Dear Justice Pepper and Panel,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written feedback on the draft Final Report of the NT Fracking
Inquiry.

The time for developing any fossil fuels is long past. Fracking for coal seam gas releases greenhouse gases to
the atmosphere, as well as endangering ground water supplies and damaging local ecosystems.

Climate change is already happening and if the planet is to remain inhabitable, we must transition to 100%
renewable energy and cease burning all fossil fuels.
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